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Dear Parents and Guardians,  

 

 
I would like to remind you of our mobile phone policy. 

 
Mobile phones are NOT permitted in school.  

 
We understand that mobile phones and technology are now a key part of modern life. Most 
students own a mobile phone with access to the internet. However, mobile phones can and often do 
lead to several problems in school such as bullying, filming, disruption to lessons and inappropriate 
usage of the internet and social media leading to potential safeguarding issues. 

 
If a pupil does bring a mobile phone into school it will be confiscated by the class teacher until the 
end of the school day. The Class teacher will contact you to discuss.  

 
Here at Ysgol Hen Felin, we strongly encourage our students to develop socially and emotionally. 

Improving social skills and emotional development can best be done by talking to each other, 
interacting and 

developing real connections.  

 
Please do not hesitate to contact me regarding this matter. 

 
Yours Sincerely  

 

Nicola Clark  

Deputy Headteacher Ysgol Hen Felin  

 

 

 

 

 

 


